
Helpline House Thanksgiving Donations

Cedars is hosting a Donations Drive for the Helpline House in November. A collection
box will be at The Island School each Sunday throughout the month of November.
Please see below for the items they are requesting. Contact Naomi Gary with questions
at Naomiwwwgary@gmail.com.
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